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Re: End of Life Notification for all LH Series 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Bel Power Solutions has decided to EOL all LH Series product. 
 
The part numbers impacted by these notification are as below: 
 

LH1601-2R   LH1301-2R   LH1901-2R 

LH1701-2R  LH1785-2R  LH3020-2 

LH1001-2RD4  LH2320-2  LH1901-2RD8 

LH1001-2R  LH1501-2R  LH2540-2 

LH1601-2RD4  LH1301-2RD4  LH1601-2RD8 

LH1783-2R  LH1784-2R  LH3040-2 

LH1781-2R   LH3020-2D4   LH1782-2R 

 
 
Last Time Order: September 30, 2016 
Last Ship Date: December 31, 2016 
 
  
There is no replacement for the above mentioned part numbers. 
 
If you have any questions about this end of life notification, please contact your local Bel Power 
Solutions representative or email Tech.Support@psbel.com. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your business in the past and to assure 
you that everything we do is aimed at becoming your power supply partner of choice in the future. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dara G Crowe  
Product Manager, Power Solutions 
Bel Power Solutions 
Raheen Industrial Estate, Limerick, Ireland 
Direct + 35361 226260 
Email dara.crowe@psbel.com 
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